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City of Cold Spring

Date: December 9, 1994
Memo from: Carole Huber, City Clerk

Re: Final Plat--Correction

The following is an addition to the list sent to you
on November 28. 1In assigning addresses to Glenridge Drive
in the Glenridge Subdivision I overlooked a flag lot.
Please add 42 Glenridge Drive to the listing.

I apologize for any inconvenience.
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